
23 January 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Red Weather Warning – Friday 24 January 
 
As you will be aware following the letter from Jackie Reid (Executive Director for Education and Chief 
Education Officer) about the red weather warning, Craigmount High School will be closed on Friday 24 
January. 
 
Our staff will be working on Friday unless they are absent from work. This means that work will be 
provided on Teams for pupils which should be completed during the time that they have their class. 
We would encourage all pupils to follow their normal timetable tomorrow and check their class Teams 
page regularly throughout the day. Teachers will also be available during the normal class time to 
answer questions and they will let their class know the best way to contact them.  
 
If there is no work provided on Teams due to staff absence, Contingency Learning Grids are available 
on the CEC webpage using the following link: www.edinburgh.gov.uk/homelearning. This page will 
continue to be updated regularly. Alternative forms of learning including Scholar, e-Sgoil and ClickView 
links are also available on the City of Edinburgh Council webpage above. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Colin Meikle 
Headteacher 

Craigs Road, Edinburgh, EH12 8NN 
 
T: 0131 339 6823 
E: admin@craigmount.edin.sch.uk 
W: www.craigmounthighschool.co.uk 
 
Headteacher – Colin Meikle 
 

http://www.edinburgh.gov.uk/homelearning
mailto:admin@craigmount.edin.sch.uk
http://www.craigmounthighschool.co.uk/

